
 
 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

 

Beloved Brethren,  

 
Yesterday’s joint service was a consuming time of worship and fellowship with 

the Lord. Our moment of awe in the Spirit was crowned by a stirring sermon from 
Pastor Robinson. He emphasized that understanding the miraculous is the key to 
operating in the gifts of the Holy Spirit. We all have at least one spiritual gift from God 
but those gifts cannot be released unless we rise into the level of God’s Kingdom and 
enter into the realm on the miraculous. We are of children of royalty; we were born into 
the miraculous and miraculous occurrences must become our way of life.  
 

This week we have good news to announce as well as a few points that would 
serve as reminders. Yesterday, our Sister Elizabeth Mbunya was officially engaged to 
Brother Marc Ngatchou, a new member of our church who recently came from 
Cameroon. We rejoice with our sister as she enters this new phase of her life. We also 
thank God for the word of confirmation He gave them through the Pastor. Please mark 
your calendars because the wedding is set for Saturday, October 24th, 2009. It is amazing 
how our God has set in motion a chain of engagements and weddings in our church this 
year. We are even seeing our numbers increase through marriages. Indeed, our God 
answers prayers.  

 

There will be a Leaders’ meeting this Wednesday at 7:00p.m. in Brother Bill’s 
office. Please pray for our leaders as they will be meeting to pray and discuss over sundry 
issues.  

 

As a reminder, the church picnic is still set for Saturday, September 12th, 2009 at 
Westminster City Park behind Longwell Municipal Center (11 Longwell Ave., 
Westminster, MD 21157). Please plan to contribute in the work of the gospel and in 
sharing something to eat with the brethren and invitees.   
 

A big “thank you” to all those who showed up for Baby Elizabeth’s birthday 
party at the Church of the Nazarene. You made this occasion the wonderful success that 
it was.  
 

We would also like to appreciate all those who prayed for the Pastor and his wife 
during their time of retreat. They testified that they enjoyed a joyous and fulfilling time 
with the Lord. Please continue to keep the Pastor’s visit to Canada next month in prayer, 
as well as the deliverance ministry he will render there.  
 

May you be blessed this week as you move to the next level, the level of God’s 
kingdom, the realm of the miraculous. 
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     Westminster Assembly: 

 Friday (9-04): Prayer 

Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 Sunday (9-06): Worship 

Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 Monday (8-31): Bible Study 

at 7:00 p.m. 

 Saturday (9-05): 

Evangelism at 10:00 a.m. 

 Sunday (9-06): Worship 

Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

Future Dates to Remember: 

 Wednesday (9-2): Leaders 

Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 Saturday (9-12): Church 

Picnic at Westminster City 

Park 
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